
From:                                 Lardner, Peter
Sent:                                  Sat, 19 Jun 2010 22:28:26 +1000
To:                                      Cornelius, Luke
Subject:                             Gobbo Writ

Hello Luke,
 
I have sent you a meeting request for Monday afternoon as a result of discussions with counsel on 
Friday afternoon.  We need to make some strategic decisions re the Gobbo writ and you still appear 
to be an appropriate person to be involved since Jeff Pope is still away.
 
Obviously with the limit notice I appreciate that you may not be able to attend.  
 
Thanks
 
Peter
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